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It's odd to me that Sen. Smith wants to make voting harder, more exclusive, and 

troublesome in a state that consistently ranks amongst the highest voter turnouts. 

Having lived in states that do make voting difficult in order to discourage specific 

ethnic, racial, and economic groups from voting (Texas and North Carolina), it's 

disturbing on an immense level that Sen. Smith wants to bring the same to Oregon. 

 

With my whole chest, I oppose this measure. Voting in the United States should be 

the easiest thing a citizen can do. That Sen. Smith wants to make it more difficult is 

disgusting, shameful, and embarrassing. I disagree with this measure in its entirety 

and want to see it voted down. 


